
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/27/2020 04:42:49 PM

To:  G.C. Walch <gwalch100@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Hollywood project
 

Dear G., 

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project.

Regards,

On Thu, Aug 27, 2020 at 11:47 AM G.C. Walch <gwalch100@gmail.com> wrote:
Ms. Nguyen,
 
I’m a Hollywood resident.   I’ve lived here since 1999 so I’ve seen quite a lot of changes to the
neighborhood.   I love Hollywood and only want the best for all of us.   I’ve studied the geological surveys
and it is apparent that this huge building should not be built here.  
 
I’m writing to you to voice my opposition to the building of this skyscraper.
 
Thank you,
G. Walch

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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